
From: Nora and Judith Peach < >
Sent: Saturday, November 21, 2015 8:32 PM
To: Minister of Communities, Culture & Heritage; Office of the Legislative Counsel; Stephen

McNeil

Subject: Heritage Property Act Amendments

I'm concerned about the proposed amendments to Bill 118, the Heritage Property Act.

The protection of heritage properties is weak enough as it is and should be strengthened as much as possible.

Idisagree with the amendments (clauses 1,2,3,7,8,9) that will make it easier to delete a property from the list of
heritage properties in Nova Scotia (municipal or provincial) including those in conservation districts.

I agree with the amendment that creates cultural landscapes as a type of municipal heritage property.

I also agree with adopting the federal Standards and Guidelines for the Conservation of Historic Places in Canada, for
Nova Scotia.

Sincerely,

Nora Tomlinson Peach

member and founding president of the Clements Historical Society Clementsport, Nova Scotia




